
Hill View Primary School 
 
Year 6 SATs Information evening 25th October 2024    

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Information about Year 6 SATs   12th May – 15th May 2025 

As you will be aware, your child will be taking Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs) in May 
2025. We have a full programme at school to support your child as they prepare for 
their assessments. 

We endeavour to ensure that all children can fulfil their potential by preparing them for 
these tests as we want all children to do their best. We do not want you or the children 
to be concerned or anxious about these assessments. 

Consequently, we are inviting you to an information evening, on Thursday 21st 
November at 5:30pm, to share important information regarding the SATs, as well as tips 
as to how best you can help your child at home over the coming months. This will also 
be an opportunity for you to ask questions about the assessment week. 

In order to support the children in their learning, we have arranged with a publisher to 

sell revision guides to parents at a discounted price. The books will be available to view 

at the information evening and before and after school in the front office from Monday 

18th November – Friday 22nd November. More information about the content and use 

of books will be shared on the evening. 

There is no obligation to buy any of these however, in previous years, the feedback from 

parents and children has been very positive and we hope that you find them useful to 

support at home should you wish to buy any. An order form will be available on the 

evening and in the front office from Monday 18th November – Friday 22nd November. 

Thank you for your continued support and please contact us if you have any further 
questions. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 6 Team 

 

 
 


